
 

 

 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

we are very happy to announce that starting from January 26th 2022, Cellulaline S.P.A. was recognized as 

AEO (Authorized Economic Operator) by the Agenzia Accise Dogane Monopoli (ADM). 

The authorization obtained is intended to facilitate our activities within the international logistic chain and 

to help safeguard security in the trade’s activities. A further guarantee for our customers and business 

partners and for the Group's international competitiveness. 

The qualification of Authorized Economic Operator, in addition to certifying the high degree of reliability and 

safety of the company, entails numerous concrete advantages, including: 

• Better relations with the Customs authorities; 

• Priority treatment of shipments; 

• Mutual recognition of security programs with third countries (China, Singapore, Japan, Vietnam, USA 

and Canada). 

 

We wish to thank all the functions involved, in particular the Supply Chain and Finance, Tax & Legal functions, 

for this important recognition, testimony of the strategic commitment to guarantee the perfect compliance 

of company practices which aims to improve the quality of processes and relations with tax and customs 

authorities. 


